
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 8, 2020 

 

Contact: Mat Droge, Public Information Officer, 623-930-2088 

 

BALLOT ARGUMENTS ACCEPTED FOR UPCOMING ELECTION 
Public invited to submit ballot arguments for election publicity pamphlet 

GLENDALE, Ariz. – The Glendale City Council has referred five measures to the ballot for the 
upcoming Nov. 3, 2020, general election and the public is now invited to participate in the process. 
Interested parties are invited to submit ballot arguments for the election publicity pamphlet, which 
will be mailed to registered voters ahead of Election Day.  

Ballot measures include the approval of a proposed franchise agreement with EPCOR Water Arizona, 
Inc. and four bond questions to provide funding for landfill facilities improvement projects, parks and 
recreation projects, streets projects and flood control projects.  

Those wishing to file an argument for or against any ballot measure for publication in the election 
publicity pamphlet may submit a written statement not exceeding 300 words. Arguments must be 

emailed to the City Clerk’s Office no later than 5 p.m. Aug. 5, 2020. Each filed argument requires a 
payment of $100.  

For more information regarding the election, voter registration deadlines, or how to file a ballot 
argument, please visit the City Clerk’s Office website at: 
www.glendaleaz.com/your_government/connect/departments/city_clerk/elections.  

### 

http://www.glendaleaz.com/your_government/connect/departments/city_clerk/elections
http://www.glendaleaz.com/your_government/connect/departments/city_clerk/elections

